Chase Library News and Notes

Hello, Friends!!  It is our great hope that you had a wonderful 4th of July!  It was a mix of weather as well as a mix of joy and sorrow, but if you were able to be with your family and friends you were indeed blessed!  

July is another busy month for Chase! 

[bookmark: _GoBack]On July 14, at Doane Park in the center of Harwich Port, Chase Library will host a great book sale while beautiful crafts are offered for sale by the Village Crafters of Cape Cod.  The sale runs from 10-4.  There will be both fiction and non-fiction, some coffee table books, and children’s books – all at uber-reasonable prices.   

During July, Chase will make the final arrangements for the next Author Event.  On August 17, Chase will host B.A. Shapiro as she discusses her new book Metropolis.  It is a really good read with roots to an actual Boston building and a unrelated but actual event.  Shapiro weaves a compelling story around the lives of a half dozen richly presented characters.  Get a copy if you can and be ready for August 17!

The Chase Board of Trustees approved the library’s new five-year Strategic Plan at the Annual Meeting held June 21.  The plan was signed and submitted to the Massachusetts Board of Library Commissioners (MBLC).  The library has subsequently been notified of the plan review and approval.  We are grateful to the MBLC.


That’s all for now!  Enjoy July!!
